
Summary of Changes to the Updated “Public Emergency Medical 
Transportation Letter of Agreement”  
 

 
 
There are 3 Changes are as follows: 
 
Change #1 – Section A. General Provisions, 2. Originally stated 
 
“2. The Pinellas County EMS Authority d/b/a Sunstar will return the signed LOA to the 
Agency no later than October 1, 2019.” 
 
It now states, “2.  Pinellas County will return the signed LOA to the Agency.” 
 
Change #2 – The original LOA referenced “Pinellas County EMS Authority d/b/a 
Sunstar” 
 
The revised agreement references “Pinellas County”. 
 
Change #3 – The IGT amount in the original agreement was estimated at a not to 
exceed amount of $2.1 Million.  AHCA now has a better estimate of $1,779,218.94 as 
reflected in the updated LOA (still references not to exceed).  Attachment #5 in 
Granicus is the distribution with estimates provided by AHCA. 
 
 
Given the changes, it appeared the original agreement would suffice however AHCA 
indicated it was not valid and the updated LOA along with the Questionnaire needed to 
be executed. 
 
 
 


